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To the Committee Members, 
I am a resident of Freeport and a mom of a 2.5 year old. We were very lucky to 
receive high quality, compassionate Clinical IBCLC services when my daughter was 
an infant struggling to nurse and struggling to keep a healthy weight due to a tongue 
and lip tie. 
I ask you to support LD 865. All families deserve the opportunity to access the same 
care that we did, care that supported my daughter’s and my physical and emotional 
wellbeing during a challenging time. 
We initially struggled to find high quality affordable and regular Clinical IBCLC 
services in the beginning before we found the right fit, and i hope that this bill is appt 
so that  women and babies get connected faster to ease their minds and support their 
wellbeing during the very challenging post partum phase. 


